
Dear Sirs,
 
I strongly support PETA's position:  ALL government agencies that currently
require the acute animal-poisoning studies should IMMEDIATELY incorporate
the in vitro cell culture method as a transitional means of reducing the number of
animals killed and should fully support the use of this method as an eventual
REPLACEMENT for lethal-dose poisoning studies. In particular, the EPA must
immediately incorporate the non-animal cell culture method into its HPV chemical
program, as promised in its October 1999 agreement with the animal
protection community.   Modern science is available and there is less
suffering.  It's a no-brainer guys.
Dr. Thomas Clark
chiropractor
St. Petersburg, FL


